
 

USAID Fellowships  

for NSU Students 
With the objective of creating expertise in the field 

of Public Health, a memorandum of understanding 

(MoU) between the Department of Public Health 

of North South University (NSU) and USAID has 

been signed on Friday, 13th December, 2013 at the 

NSU campus. 

As an initial initiative of the signed MoU 

agreement, nine students from the Department of 

Public Health of North South University have been 

awarded USAID fellowship. 

Prof. Dr. Amin U. Sarkar, Vice Chancellor, North 

South University attended the program as the chief  

guest and Prof. Dr. G U Ahsan, Chairman, 

Department of Public Health chaired the session. 

Prof. Dr. ANM Meshquat Uddin, Pro Vice 

Chancellor, Prof. Dr. Sirajul Islam Khan, Dean, 

School of Life Sciences, NSU, Ms. Khadiza Lina, 

Program Coordinator, USAID, Mr. Saidul Islam, 

Assistant Secretary, Ministry of Health and Family 

Welfare and Prof. Dr. Abdul Wahed were also 

present as special guest in the program. 

Speakers of the program thanked USAID for 

assisting NSU to create expertise in the field of 

Public Health.    

 

 


